
 

 
 
 

RIXS CREEK SOUTH  
CONTINUATION OF MINING PROJECT SSD 6300 

 (MP08_0098 MOD 13) 
 

25 September 2019 
 

On 24 September 2019, the Independent Planning Commission NSW has received additional 
information from the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment in response to the 
Commission’s requests for further information, dated 17 July 2019 and 10 September 2019.  
 
The Commission will accept written comments with respect to the additional information 
until 5pm, Friday 4 October 2019. 
 

Written comments can be provided to the Commission via: 

Email: ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au 

Post: Independent Planning Commission NSW 
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

 
 
 
 

(END OF STATEMENT) 
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